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4th June 2020 

 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

The Senior Prefect Challenge  

 

The Senior Prefects ran 2 separate Challenges over half term: Card Stacking and Pancake Tower. We hope the 
boys who took part enjoyed creating their entries and that it allowed them to try something new. 

The Senior Prefects have judged the entries and have agreed on the following winners and honourable mentions 
in each year group. Congratulations to all those entrants! The 1st, 2nd and 3rd prize winners in each year group will 
have prizes sent to them. Photos of the winning entries can be seen by clicking on the link below. 

Today, we are launching a further 2 Challenges which are the Week 5 Challenge – Trick Shot Video and Week 6 
Challenge – Pizza Making. The deadline for both Challenges is Monday 15st June. To find out more please click 
here: Trick Shot Video and Pizza Making Challenges. We hope your boys have fun doing them! 

Yours sincerely, 

The Senior Prefect Team 

 

Winners for the Card Stacking Challenge 

 

 Year 7 
 

Year 8 Year 9 

First place Oliver Woods Ballard 7AB 
 

Rocco Pitron 8LW Alex Egan 9CG 

Second place Heath Clark 7OH 
 

Timothee Dusserre Cordonnier 8RG Pratham Bhargava 9CG 

Third place Charlie Fairbrother 7OH 
 

Arya Mukherjee 8RG Harman Punchi 9AJ 

 

Winners for the Pancake Tower Challenge 

 

 Year 7 
 

Year 8 Year 9 

First place 
 

Freddie Plunket-Checkemian 7LR Ishaan Barthakur 8RG Vibhraaj Singh 9GF 

Second place Owen Folmer 7OH Omer Atif 8FH 
 

Alex Egan 9CG 

Third place Henry Curzon 7CW 
Duncan Swan 7LR 
 

Arya Mukherjee 8RG  

Honourable 
mentions 

Charlie Fairbrother 7OH  Hyaan Rauf 8LW 
 

 

 

https://www.rgshw.com/seniorprefectchallenge

